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Re: August BOE Meeting Building Report 

 

 

 
1. Start of School:  Our BLT is continuing discussions on adjustments we will be 

making for the start of school.  We have referred to the “Operations” 
section of the KSDE Navigating Change guidelines.  We will be adjusting 
plans to accommodate for our behavior expectation review and IPAD 
Bootcamp.  We will also be spending time reviewing changes in our 
building procedures and proper cleaning protocols for students, staff and 
physical spaces on a daily basis.     
 

2. 6th Grade/New Student Orientation:  We have been discussing and planning a 
possible date for a 6th Grade/New Student Orientation before the start of school 
for students.  We were unable to host several events last spring that allow us to help 
these students with transitioning to a new building. 
 

3. Enrollment:  Enrollment was held at Sabetha Middle School on Wednesday, 
August 5th.  Our online enrollment portal is working well.  As of Wednesday morning, 
we have had approximately 60 students pre-enrolled. 
 

4. Building Safety:  Dean and I have continued our discussions on possible changes 
or updates to our building cleaning procedures and traffic patterns throughout 
the day and the building.  Dean takes great pride in our building and the safety of 
everyone in it. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks,  
Matthew D. Garber 
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